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New York Partner Melissa Osipoff authored the New York Law Journal article “Private Facebook

Posts Could Be Fair Game For Discovery.” In this article, she examines the decision in Forman v.

Henkin that states New York employees may be required to provide information from their social

media accounts regardless of their privacy settings. Melissa explains that this decision will prove

useful for employers seeking disclosure of their employee’s social media profiles during for the

discovery process.

To read the full article, visit the New York Journal. (subscription required)
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